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ASK THE PRACTICE ADVISOR

Continuing Competency Program
Student Preceptorship

The Continuing Competency Program (CCP) is a yearly requirement for Physical Therapists
wishing to maintain their license within the province of Saskatchewan. The program must be
completed by Full Practicing and Academic licensed Physical Therapists. Physical Therapists
with Restricted and Non-Practicing licenses are not required to complete the CCP.

The program must be completed prior to your license renewal for 2022.

If you are considering getting started on meeting the requirements for the CCP, | would suggest
you start by reviewing the recordings of the webinar held earlier this spring. The recordings
from the session can be found on the SCPT website under the Continuing Competency Program
tab https://www.scpt.org/site/continuingcompetency?nav=sidebar. The recordings are under
Resources - CCP Part 1 General Info and CCP Part 2 Website. There are also written details
starting under the Information Tab.

Student preceptorship is an excellent way to meet the competencies of the Collaboration,
Communication or Scholarship Domains. The student does not have to be an MPT student. A
Clinical Instructor role would require your PT expertise and skills and must meet the required
essential competencies for the domain.

To qualify for license renewal in 2022, the preceptorship must have occurred between April 1,
2020 and March 31, 2022.

If you are considering using student preceptorship, please be aware of the following:

Proof of student preceptorship may be met in one of two ways - Supervision of Student Proof
Template OR Acknowledgement Letter from the U of S.

1. Complete the “Supervision of Student Proof Template” found on the website under
Continuing Competency and upload it to your member portal. Be sure to include the

name of your student’s institution.

OR


https://www.scpt.org/site/continuingcompetency?nav=sidebar
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2. If you hosted a U of S MPT student in the spring of 2021, you may have received a
letter acknowledging your student involvement. Upload this letter to your member
portal as it will serve as your proof of student preceptorship. For future student
placements the U of S has agreed to automatically send acknowledgement letters to
all MPT Student Clinical Instructors.

With either of these options, you would also complete and upload the General Submission
Form. This document reflects how your specific student experience relates to the essential
competencies for the Domain you have chosen.
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